
 

 

 

NU/BSNLW/CHQ/TN         21.01.2022 

To 

Sri.P.K.Purwar, 

CMD, BSNL, 

New Delhi – 110 001. 

 

 

Sir,  

Sub : Verification of Community Certificates of SC/ST employees –  

         Reg.  

Ref : BSNLCO, SCT Cell Letter No : 60-02/2020 – SCT (Pt) dated  

         17.01.2022 

Kindly refer to your office letter cited above regarding verification of 

community certificates of Working as well as Retired employees of BSNL. In this 

connection this union would like to convey our deep regret to note that in the subject 

of  the letter it is stated as, “Status of pending False certificate verification”, even 

before it is verified and established as False or Fake. The CGM, T.N. Circle also 

referring the cases like this very frequently.  

It is nothing but insulting the entire employees of ST Community for no fault 

of theirs. In fact, these certificates should have been verified by the Appointing 

Authorities before issue of appointment orders or immediately after appointment but 

before issue of confirmation orders. In some cases the communal status has been 

verified by the competent authorities, such as District Collector / District Magistrates. 

But the appointing authorities have failed to make entries in the service book of the 

employee and paste the verification report in the respective service book.  

If any complaint is received from any individual or any organization about the 

genuiness of the community certificate, the complainant should first prove his 

complaint as per the orders dated 07.07.1983 of the SC/ST welfare Department of 

T.N. Govt. Instead of doing that, straight away sending that complaint to the SLSC 

after the lapse of two or three decades, results delay in verification at RDO or 

Tahsildar level to trace the old records and the employees are put into much hardship 

at the time of their superannuation.  



It is therefore requested that appropriate instructions may kindly be issued to 

the Authorities  concerned not to use the words of false or fake certificate in the 

official correspondences without verification results. We hope that you will do the 

needful in this regard.  

Thanking you, 

With regards, 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

(D.CHANDRASEKARAN) 

General Secretary (Offg.) 

Copy to  

1) The Secretary, DOT, New Delhi-1. 

2) The SCT, Cell  of DOT, New Delhi. 

3) The SCT Cell of BSNLCO, New Delhi.  

4) The CGM, BSNL, T.N. Circle , Chennai – 6. 

5) The GS, BDPA(I), CHQ at Ahmedabad. 

 

 


